Messages for Remittance Advices dated November 23, 2023 – November 30, 2023
	TO: all providers
	RE: National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) Inpatient Only List Updated in System Retroactive to 1/1/2022

	Arkansas Department of Human Services has updated the system to align with the NCCI Inpatient Only list. These changes are retroactive to 1/1/2022. Claims analysis will be completed.


Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at (800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/armedicaid/provider/Home/tabid/135/Default.aspx.
